
Dear Committee Chair Burdick and Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to express my fullest support for S.B.870 to enact an interstate compact to elect the President 
through a National Popular Vote.  With approximately 50 years under my belt as a voting citizen, I must 
add my voice to the millions of Americans who have become discouraged and disillusioned by the current 
voting process. It is my opinion that we must place the responsibility for electing a president in the hands 
of the voting citizens of this nation. 
 
I support all efforts by the States to enact the necessary legislation to correct the errors of the current 
antiquated system. 
 
Thank you for your efforts in this matter! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kim M. Davis 

 


